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K L A C 
1000 CAHUENDA BLVD. 
HOLLYWOOD 313, CALIF. 

February 3, 1947 

Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Your reception report of KLAC from 10:30 pm to 10:50 pm, PST, 
November 17, 1946, has been verified. 

You may be interested to know that KLAC transmitters are located in 
the heart of Hollywood, on the site of the old Cahuenga River bed. 
The ground signal is exceptionally strong and covers Southern 
California with almost perfect reception, from the Tehachapi Mountains 
on the north, well into Mexico on the south. 

We receive numerous letters from all over the United States, islands 
in the Central and South Pacific and from the sea, telling of the 
clarity of reception of KLAC programs. 

Thank you for writing to us. 

Cordially yours, 

Don %J! Fe derson y -, 

General anager 
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